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Lieutenant Governor Welcomes Pavaia'i Early Childhood 
Education to Official Residence.

 

Pavaia'i Elementary School's Early Childhood Education (ECE) organized an exciting field trip 
to the Lieutenant Governor’s mansion, providing young students, parents, and teachers with a 
unique opportunity to explore this historic residence. The Lieutenant Governor Pulumataala Ae 
Ae Jr. warmly welcomed the group, arranged for an official to guide them through the mansion 
and around the property, sharing stories about its history and significance. He expressed his hope 
that one day, one of the visiting children might grow up to become a Lieutenant Governor and 
call the mansion their home. He emphasized that the mansion is a place that welcomes everyone, 
reflecting the spirit of community and leadership. 

 



This field trip continued a longstanding tradition of local schools visiting the Governor’s and 
Lieutenant Governor’s residences, fostering a sense of connection and inspiration among the 
children. The visit concluded on a cheerful note, with the Lieutenant Governor treating all the 
kids to McDonald's, leaving them with smiles and cherished memories. More than just an 
educational experience, the trip was heartwarming, encouraging the children to dream big while 
feeling welcomed by their community leaders. 
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